
An increase in property tax would be absolutely devastating to everyone. Oregon already has a problem 

with homeless and those that can barely keep up on their rent and mortgage payments this would make 

those even higher. This along with the utility companies raising their rates would an absolute nightmare. 

The state of Oregon already has one if the highest tax rates in the United States. This bill is absolutely 

wrong for all Oregonians! 


